
Great Wood Primary Classroom Plan – June 1st Return to school 

 

From June 1st, pupils in Reception, Year 1 and Year 6 are returning to school, alongside key/critical 

workers’ children. To ensure the DfE guidance is followed and Health & Safety is maintained for all 

members of the Great Wood family we have implemented some significant changes to the 

classroom layout.  

Reception Classroom 

Pupils are spaced out 2m apart 

No soft furnishings 

No soft toys (teddies, etc) 

Pupils have an allocated desk with a tray for their exercise 

book, pencil, ruler and colouring pens 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 1 Classroom 

Pupils are spaced out 2m apart 

No soft furnishings 

No soft toys (teddies, etc) 

Pupils have an allocated desk with a tray for their exercise 

book, pencil, ruler and colouring pens 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

Year 6 Classroom 

Pupils are spaced out 2m apart 

No soft furnishings 

No access to book case 

Pupils have an allocated desk with a tray for their exercise 

book, pencil, ruler and colouring pens 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Start/End routine – staggered: Pupils come straight in to school 

 Start Finish 

Reception 8.45am 3pm 

Year 1 9.00am 3.15pm 

Year 6 9.15am 3.30pm 

Key Workers Pupils 8.45am 3.30pm 

 

The layout of the school has been modified to support the social distancing guidance, for more 

information please visit the school website and read the Parent Guidance Letter – June 1st Return 

Thank you the Great Wood Team 


